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Grades 1st – 6th: 

 

Religious education pre-registration forms have been e-mailed 
to all returning families.  Please update all information that is not 
current and return to our office by June 21. Those registrations 
received by the deadline will have priority access the sign-up 
genius link in August.. 
Please be sure to read the general information sheet specifying 
our class offerings as well as our attendance policy and 
fees.  Some changes include: 
Grade 1-5  classes will be offered Sunday from 8:45 a.m. - 9:45 
a.m. as well as Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 4 -5 
p.m. Classes will not be available on Thursday. 
Grade 6 will now follow a Family Faith Formation format.  An e-
mail detailing this program was sent to all incoming 6th grade 
students.  Thank you to the parents who attended the parent 
meeting where our pastor offered insights as to the benefits of 
this new direction in faith formation.  Parents are encouraged to 
contact the office if you have any questions. 
Our program serves over 1100 children. Catechists and co-
catechists are needed to deliver God's message of love, hope 
and forgiveness.  By virtue of our Baptism, we are called to pro-
claim the Good News.  You do not need to be a theologian or a 
philosopher ... just a faithful witness and disciple with a gener-
ous heart.  The religious education staff will provide training, 
materials and enrichment.  The Holy Spirit will bless you and 
guide you every step of the way.  Call Marie Pascale Vandall 
at 203-652-1170 to find out how you can help  

 

Religious Education 

 
 
 
 

     All returning students entering 7th & 8th grade should have 
received their registration forms via email.  Please make sure 
you complete the form and return it to the Religious Education 
office by June 21st.   If you are new to our parish and your child 
is entering the 7th or 8th grade, please contact Marie Osterndorf 
at Confirmation@starcc.com. 
     Incoming Level 2 students continue in their same  
Confirmation classes. 
     In late August we will begin to form our Level 1 classes. 
Many factors, known only to the religious education office, go 
into making the necessary class placements.  This is why all 
class placements will be coming directly from the religious  
education office.  Catechists do not put together their own class 
lists so please respect our process and do not ask them to  
include your child in their class.  In mid - August, I will send out 
an email soliciting your child’s availability.  Please register so 
that you receive this email. 

 

Teens Present Bible Story Skit at VBS on June 27:   
We need some teens to bring to life 
a Bible story for our young  
disciples.  No acting experience 
needed!  Just the desire to share 
the Good News with children of the 
parish!  Email Chris Otis at youth@starcc.com asap! 

 
Summer Teen Bible Study: On 

Monday nights from July 3-31 at 7:00 
pm in the Youth Room, high school 

teens, including rising freshmen/
graduating seniors are invited to 

gather with their peers to study God’s 
Word in our interactive summer 

study.  Led by young adults and sup-
ported by our priests, we begin with 

dinner and then break into girls/guys 
groups!  You are welcome to attend 

whatever sessions your summer 
schedule allows!  Try it out! 

Fan the Fire Youth Rally 
Save the date and watch for instructions on how to 

sign up to join the St. A’s contingent at the day 
long Youth Rally on Saturday, August 19!   

This year the rally is being held at St. Joseph’s 
High School in Trumbull. This is a day you won’t 
want to miss full of inspiring speakers, amazing 

music, Adoration, fun and games,  
Mass with Bishop Caggiano & more!  

 

Open to 8th graders & high school students! 

High School Teens in  
Fellowship, Prayer, Service and Worship!   

Sign up at www.signupgenius.com, locating the sign ups 
under youth@starcc.com 



The Most Holy Trinity 

 
 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
Blood Pressure Screening following all Masses this weekend. 

 

Sun., June 18:       6:00 AM: Youth Ministry Breakfast Run 
                11:00M: Hospitality Coffee/Stapleton 
Mon., June 19:      7:30PM: Parish Council/Stapleton 
   7:30PM: KOC 4th Degree Mtg./Maple Street  
Wed., June 21:     6:00PM: Inner City Foundation/Stapleton 
  7:30PM: St. A’s School Board Mtg./Teacher’s 
                Lounge 
Thurs., June 22:   7:30PM: Adult Choir  
Sat. June 24:      7:00AM: Adult Emmaus/Stapleton 
  7:30AM: Men’s Fellowship/Maple St. Rm. 

Save the Date! 
 

In gratitude to the people of the Parish 
Fr. Ralph will be offering a  

Mass of Thanksgiving 
for his first 4 years as a Priest  

here at St. Aloysius 
Sunday, June 25th at 11:30 am. 

Light Reception in Stapleton Hall to follow. 

5 Coffee Hosts needed for 
June & July 
 Easy & Fun! 

 

Contact Michele Sloan at  
mmsloan@optonline.net or 

203-858-5039 

NEVER TOO YOUNG TO SERVE FAMILIES FEED THE HUNGRY 
Families gathered together after Mass on Sunday to decorate and assemble healthy BRITE boxes of food that our teens 
delivered to the families of the Thorpe Family Residence in the Bronx and that were taken to those in need in Bridgeport 

by Sister Eileen! Even St. A's Buddies were part of the team -- our high school teens partnered with our friends with  
special needs to help out! Thanks to SAVE GOD'S KIDS for partnering with us and serving delicious and nutritious 

smoothies, fruit and veggies instead of our usual donuts and bagels!  

We are hopeful that 100% of our 
registered households will respond 
to the 2017 Annual Catholic  
Appeal.  While the level of sacrifice 
will differ from parishioner to  

parishioner, an Appeal gift this year is within the reach of the 
majority of our people.  Please prayerfully consider supporting 
the Annual Appeal with a pledge or one-time gift as your means 
allow.  Your support is much needed and will be appreciated! 
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This conference gives adults the opportunity to experience what 
our young people do at Steubenville East.  We are trying to get 
a contingent from St. A’s to make a road trip to Franciscan  
University in Ohio to attend this weekend conference.  If you 
think God may be calling you to participate, please reach out to 
Christine Wagner at cdwagner@optonline.net  for more info! 

CONGRATULATIONS  to the St. Aloysius School  
Kindergarten Class of 2017 ! 

OUR FAITH DOESN’T TAKE A VACATION! 

 

Going away this summer? 
Find a Catholic Mass anywhere in the world at 

www.masstimes.org! 
 

When you visit a church on vacation this summer, take a 
picture of your family in front of the church, at the  

Tabernacle or Baptismal Font or with the priest  
and email it to bulletin@starcc.com 

 

Your family picture may even be selected to be  
in the bulletin! 

Project Rachel - Are you 
or someone you know 
hurting from a past  
abortion experience?   
There is help and 
hope.  Project Rachel is 
offering an Entering  
Canaan Day of Prayer and Healing on Saturday, July 15th 
for women who are suffering from a past abortion.  Please 
contact us at 203-416-1619 or projectrachel@diobpt.org 
for more information or confidential registration. 

St. Aloysius First Graders  
are proud to announce the successful group effort in the 

hatching of baby chicks May 10, 2017. 



Information Sheet 
 
 
CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
017700:    St. Aloysius 
40 Maple Street, New Canaan CT  06840 
 
PHONE 
203-966-0020 
 
CONTACT PERSON 
Jean Desmond 
 
NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
1 through 7 
 
 
TRANSMISSION TIME 
Thursday, 12 Noon 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
If for any reason our bulletins cannot leave your plant on Friday morning, please call us at the 
number listed above.  Thank you. 
 


